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Highlights from the 4th Transnational Project
Meeting of BCOMP 

Strengthening Collaboration and Reviewing Progress

The recent transnational meeting of the BCOMP project was a pivotal moment for bringing together partners to review progress and align
strategies to ensure the project's maximum impact. Discussions focused on the advancements in key work packages, including the
development of the B.COMP e-Learning Campus, online learning activities, and the piloting phases. Recommendations for the validation and
certification of work-readiness skills were also a central topic, with an in-depth analysis of the first piloting phase results, methodologies used,
and insights gained from the valuable feedback provided by VET teachers and trainers. These discussions helped identify solutions to
challenges encountered and laid the groundwork for the second piloting phase.

Refining Dissemination Strategies
The meeting also addressed the dissemination strategy, reviewing the materials developed so far and making
adjustments to ensure effective communication of the project's results. Plans for upcoming multiplier events were
finalized, including their objectives, formats, and logistical details, ensuring a cohesive and impactful dissemination
effort among stakeholders.

Ensuring Long-term Impact and Quality Assurance

To maximize the project’s long-term impact, strategies for
sustainability and exploitation were outlined, setting clear follow-up
actions for achieving durable outcomes. Additionally, the team
assessed progress on quality assurance indicators and outlined the
next steps to maintain high standards. The meeting concluded with a
recap of key points, establishing deadlines, and scheduling future
activities to maintain momentum and ensure alignment across all
partners.
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This meeting not only strengthened collaboration among partners but
also reaffirmed the collective dedication to advancing the project’s
goals. Together, we are one step closer to improving skills validation,
certification, and work-readiness for the benefit of the European VET
sector.
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